
October 2016 
 
 
 
Dear Parent/Carer 
 
Update – October 2016  
 
Along with every other Headteacher in West Sussex, I am pleased to be able to provide you with an 
update of Worth Less? and our campaign for £20m of transitional funding for West Sussex in the financial 
year starting April 2017.   
 
Due to the strength of our case and the superb support that parents have given to the campaign – we 
have 20,000 ‘likes’ on our Facebook page – our vital message has gained significant media coverage. 
 
We are determined that, by fully demonstrating our dire financial situation, the government will provide 
transitional funding which will support us until a new National Funding Formula is put in place; hopefully 
by April 2018.   
 
As we are all aware, schools and academies in West Sussex cannot afford to simply wait for the new 
formula to be put in place and take effect.  At the very best, our budgets will only really begin to 
benefit from a favourable new formula over the next three to four years.  This is much too long to wait 
for children who are in our schools today.   
 
Support for the campaign has continued to gather pace. We are, for example, grateful to parents who 
have also launched their own petition calling for West Sussex Funding to be raised to the national 
average when the new formula comes into effect.  For ease of reference, the link for this petition is 
shown below: 
 
https://petition.parliament.uk/petitions/167761 
 
MPs across West Sussex have continued to support Worth Less? and have also highlighted the importance 
of a new National Funding Formula.  On 18 October, MPs will meet with the School’s Minister, Nick Gibb 
and then on 2 November, they will meet with Justine Greening, the Secretary of State.  We hope very 
much that their intervention will bring about a long term improvement to our school finances, via the 
National Funding Formula and most critically, the £20m transitional funding that is needed.   
 
The Leader of West Sussex County Council – Louise Goldsmith – has also added her voice to the campaign 
and we are grateful to all those local political leaders for their support and interventions.  We look 
forward to further meetings, including at our Headteacher seminar on 18 November, where Mr Nick 
Herbert MP and Mr Jeremy Quin MP have agreed to attend. 
 
We must keep on stressing the point, however, that as well as a much fairer National Funding Formula, 
schools and academies require transitional funding now.  We have no desire to take the actions that 
were noted in our previous letter but without more funding, negative decisions that affect your child’s 
future education will become inevitable.   
 
On 18 October, a representative group of Headteachers, pupils and parents will go to Downing Street to 
re-emphasise our urgent need for transitional funding.  Again, this will allow us to discuss our financial 
situation very clearly and enable us to show how much support there is for Worth Less?  With this in 
mind, we would be grateful if you could keep on adding to the overall ‘likes’ on Facebook and maintain 
your support by using the link below: 
 
www.facebook.com/WorthLessWestSussex  
 
Yours faithfully  
Helen Morris - Headteacher 
 
and on behalf of the West Sussex Primary, Secondary and Special School Headteacher Executives 

https://petition.parliament.uk/petitions/167761
http://www.facebook.com/WorthLessWestSussex

